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Department of Art & Architecture

Nov. 4, 5:00pm Free to UCSB Students

The goal of this workshop is to provide constructive
feedback on images created for M.Arch portfolios by
students and recent grads. This is an opportunity to
show your work to fellow students and recent grads.
Paul Rupp, an architect in Santa Barbara and the AlA’s
local Mentor to Emerging Professionals, will be on
hand to provide critique as well. If you are nearing
completion of your applications or just beginning
them, this opportunity can help you create a more
effective portfolio.

Fora Zoom invitation, go to SHORELINE UCSB at
https://shoreline.ucsb.edu/HAA/rsvp_boot?id=829208

For more information about the event, contact Jeremy White at
jwhite@arthistory.ucsb.edu or erinrooney@hfa.ucsb.edu




